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27th February 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 World Book Day Thursday 6th March 2025 
 
We are very excited to be celebrating World Book Day in school next week on Thursday 6th March. 
There are lots of exciting things happening all week in our Fully Booked programme that students can 
get involved in. We will be running competitions, workshops and encouraging our students to talk 
about books and reading in their lessons. The programme will be published in the Heads newsletter 
later this week.  
 
As part of World Book Day, Year 7 are invited to come dressed as their favourite book or character 
from a book. This will be a fun and exciting activity for our students to get involved with and encourage 
them to talk about books. We appreciate not everyone will want to participate, if your child does not 
want to take part then they must come in their full uniform on that day.  
 
Many thanks for your support with reading and encouraging our students to participate in this event. 
 
If you would like to speak to me about this then please do not hesitate to do so.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Paula Eastaugh 
Assistant Headteacher for Teaching and Learning 
 


